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August 16, 2016          
 
 
Parkway Driving School 
C/O Ronny Williams 
Zach Williams 
84 Preakness Place Road 
Van Alstyne, Texas 75945 
 
Mr. Williams:  
 
I am writing to inform you that the Education and Examination Division has determined that your 
driver education curriculum meets standards set forth by the Texas Department of Licensing and 
Regulation and has been approved for inclusion in the Parent Taught Driver Education Program. 
“Parkway Driving School” contact information will be included in the next printing of the Parent 
Taught Driver Education Program Guide (PTDE) as well as the TDLR website. Your course will be 
identified as Course #129. 
 
To ensure that your contact information is correctly included in the PTDE Program Guide and on 
the TDLR website, please submit in writing, the course name, business name, address, phone 
number, fax number, email address and/or web address. This information may be faxed to Cari 
Hodges at 512-463-1512 or emailed at Cari.Hodges@tdlr.texas.gov. If you have any questions, 
please contact Cari Hodges at 512-475-0285. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Education and Examination 
Texas Department of Licensing and Regulation


